
         

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

22 September 2022 
Dear parent/carer, 
 
Thank you for joining us at our Open Evening on Thursday the 15th September, we very much enjoyed welcoming you to 
Wyvern Academy. 
 
Following your visit, we hope you will agree that Wyvern Academy is a happy and inclusive school where our young 
people are supported to achieve anything. We believe in them. 
 
We are part of Consilium Academies, a team that really cares about every member of our community. And we mean it. 
Our trust values of partnership, opportunity, and integrity run through everything we do. 
 
At Wyvern Academy, we pride ourselves on having high expectations and high standards. We are committed to ensuring 
that every student experiences first-class learning and education, so that they are able to reach and exceed their 
potential. This is reflected in our school’s vision that we achieve ‘Excellence in all that we do’. 
 
Wyvern Academy has made rapid and sustained improvements in the Quality of Education over the past 3 years. 
Significant improvements in attainment and progress have occurred across all areas of our provision. A significant 
proportion of our young people are now fully realising our core purpose to ensure they leave us ready for their next 
successful chapter, with students attending university or beginning a fulfilling career. 
 
Some of our recent highlights from Wyvern Academy include Year 11 students’ excellent achievements in GCSE exams, 
including: 
 

 Amber Matthews achieved four grade 9s, one grade 8 and four grade 7s. Amber is studying A Levels in Business, 
Biology and Geography at Middlesbrough College.  

 Sam Martin achieved five grade 8s, two grade 7s and two grade 6s. Sam is studying A Levels in Physics, 
Mathematics and Computer Science at Queen Elizabeth Sixth Form College. 

 Jasmine Airey achieved one grade 9, one grade 8, six grade 7s and one grade 5. Jasmine is studying Fine Art at 
the Northern School of Art. 

 
We have also had excellent opportunities from recent enrichment activities with Moorside High School in Salford, where 
we underwent a mixed sports competition followed by attending the Opening Ceremony of the Women’s European 
Football Championships at Old Trafford, Manchester.  
 
Choosing your child’s secondary school is one of the most important decisions you will make as a parent, and I hope you 
found our open event useful.  
 
Want Another Opportunity to Visit? 
 
Should you have any further questions, missed an opportunity to attend or Open Evening or wish to have a second look 
around before making your decision, we have an opportunity for you to visit Wyvern Academy at 1000 or 1600 on Friday 
the 7th October. If you are interested in attending this, or alternatively wish to book a personal visit at a time to suit, 
please contact Mrs Becky Henson, Transition Coordinator (wyv.transition@consilium-at.com) in order to make the 
arrangements. 
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We hope to see you again soon. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

    
 
 
David Clayton         Owen Inglis 
Chief Executive                  Headteacher  
Consilium Academies     Wyvern Academy 

 


